
JBC Monthly Status Report – October 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• At the last meeting, the JBC toured the high school project for the first time 

since summer. All in attendance were impressed with the progress and the 

project in general.  

• Dry wall, taping, painting are window installation are continuing, and the 

courtyard is being prepared for grass areas. 

• The Fundraising sub-committee continues to meet on a regular basis.  

Letters were sent, and donations are beginning to be received.  Meetings 

will be scheduled with potential donors who have expressed interest.      

• Discussion is continuing on what to include in a time capsule and the grand 

opening celebration.  Students will have strong involvement in decisions 

regarding the capsule and will be included in the grand opening 

celebration.   


